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Bapaume Road retaining wall mural April 2021

Veloway 1 Stage E

3 section concept will combine into one long panel on the Bapaume Road retaining wall
Located underside facing 
Sterculia Avenue

TMR invites interested community stakeholders to visit www.tmr.qld.gov.au and search ‘Veloway 1’  
to view the proposed concept (also pictured above) and provide feedback to the project team by calling 
07 3066 4338 or emailing metropolitanregion@tmr.qld.gov.au by Sunday, 16 May 2021.

The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) would like to advise that following painting of murals on selected piers 
and headstocks for Veloway 1 Stage E, TMR proposes to paint a new mural on the Bapaume Road retaining wall, south of 
Sterculia Avenue. TMR is planning on continuing with the previously approved theme of local fauna for consistency within 
the local area.

Proposed mural theme: Local fauna

Contact us
The project team is committed to working with the community. 
For more information about the project, contact the project team:

Phone: 	 07 3066 4338 (during business hours)

Email: 	 metropolitanregion@tmr.qld.gov.au 

Web: 	 tmr.qld.gov.au and search ‘Veloway 1’


